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Dear Families,  

   It’s been a busy month of learning and fun here at school.  Our grade 6/7 

Volleyball Teams are finishing their season at the district playdays.  Thanks to our 

coaches Mr. Lai, Ms. Gilliam, and Ms. McAllister as well as our parent volunteer 

coaches Mr. Chow, Mr. Khare, and Mr. Gulum. On November 8th we recognized 

Remembrance Day and National Indigenous Veterans Day with an assembly 

(Thanks to Ms. Mann for organizing our assemblies). All classes participated in our 

school-wide Bollywood Dance Lessons as part of our Physical and Health 

Education Curriculum.  Many families came to see our students perform their new 

dance moves!  We held our monthly safety drill.  This month was a Lockdown Drill.  

Classes did an excellent job during this drill by following the teacher's directions 

and remaining quiet as we practiced staying safe during this kind of emergency.  

Our grade 4-7 students attended the first Young People’s concert of the school 

year enjoying a Jazz Band Performance. We have some exciting upcoming 

events in December including our Band Concert, annual PAC Santa Pancake 

Breakfast and PJ Day, and an ‘Everyone Welcome’ Sing-along on December 20th. 

Please note that only PAC parent volunteers attend the Breakfast, but all families 

are welcome to join us for the Winter Sing-a-long at 11:00 in the gym.  Thank you, 

Buckingham Families, for working with us to help all our students be successful! 
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Our next PAC mee�ng is on 
Tuesday, December 3 at 7 pm via 
Zoom. A link will be sent out closer 
to the date. 
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